Brown Radio and Television Company

LIBERTY STREET
Phone 431
Barbourville, Kentucky
23 February 1956

Mr, Maurice W Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

I was pleased to get your reception report concerning
our February 20, 1956 broadcaste. I discinctly remember
sending you a verfication of your first letter, probably
it has been lost in the mail or something of that
natures So I am sending you one of our new cards and

I am sorry that you didn't get the first one.

Yours sincerely,

RADIO STATION WBVL

Everett Lawson
Chief Engineer



